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Make sure to add the 7th Annual Alumni
Networking Social on March 18 to your
calendar! This is a great opportunity to
network with fellow alumni and the current
class. More details can be found below.  

Do you know of an organization in need of
volunteers? Each class participant is required to complete 4
community service hours in order to graduate. Please send any
service opportunities to Joanie Rogers at joanie.rogers@llcc.edu.

Upcoming Alumni Events
 February 19

Abe's Hideout
5 pm 

 
SAVE THE DATE!

March 18 - The Grille at City Centre (see below)

Hope you can join us!

LS Tours Senate Chambers

mailto:aearnest@gscc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMnvguvKyD4Ddchm4ZZf2AJ3LgEB8rBavbnV1I8weUUrPsHwIwQbrw_-CMF6_YRCzZCYVbxlCKpaSTta3IORqPB2Zeqz4ttpnRxx0hk4TwhQvDFo7Dh6m3d03Wit7m42Pirgi0TpVNeewEdO1UtuTWBcp4-s9dmZVw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMnvguvKyD4D07drajOkI6Ki9udkZTYmk1MtSzoSrSM8TKEBgtQ_-Q57UQUGbE-zYjw-UOuutki2V_IwnJA1nED7ZLzGbAyeJN2eDv7E8gQW2sPtfuwxZ1uMcvjS6ZuoEggmRYBIZHowbuemxM-wQ7U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMnvguvKyD4D2ZceuH2Ho-egjjSlvUSxqsXAgRJkRq79MsBDgB7FshSUOKCXUyh8oZW1q1NQbSXRUAA4gtpI7qjIRkiW_cBBVKI4zxpYaBv-exVpwvLCikvo3rXVA7jKmX_R9tOFj27152mjyK4x9DvJbm5_QOowLg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMnvguvKyD4DkChbWJiDpJ5MXd9gFNunn03sJBreRaRBKOjeAqAVCxwBm2JbzHMxriL06Qab87nZLki8cWadMvjrSDnb40DdQXTz-tCbAj90SQjFKSKrO2YRQyeJrKmlRg==&c=&ch=
mailto:joanie.rogers@llcc.edu


During the January session, the class toured the Senate Chambers
and heard from Senator Andy Manar and Senator Sam McCann. 

 Mock Legislature

 
The class participated in a mock legislature exercise where different
teams advocated for or against their assigned issues. 

 LS Tours State Capitol

  
Dave Joens, from the Illinois State Archives, gave the class a tour of
the State Capitol. 



 Class of 2017 applications available
The application for the Class of 2017 is available. Applications must
be submitted through the online form. Please share the link below.

Apply Here

Application Deadline: June 30

 Support Future Leaders
Leadership Springfield would not be possible without the support of
dedicated individuals and community partners. We want to make sure
this program continues developing the leaders of tomorrow. If you're
interested in donating to the program, please fill out the contribution
form.

 LS Alumni News
The Governor's Prayer Breakfast Planning Committee is looking for
new members.  The event is usually scheduled between late April and
mid-May; committee meetings are held in the morning once each
month between January and May and individual assignments are not
time-intensive.  For more information, please contact the committee's
chair, Justin Enrietta at Justin.enrietta@gmail.com.

-Submitted by Pat Sanchez ('04)

Do you have something you'd like to promote in the next alumni
newsletter? Contact Ashley Earnest. 

Hope to see you soon!
 
Leadership Springfield Advisory Board
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